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For immediate release 

 
  
Monday 7th September, 2020 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

OCTOBER 5, 2020 IS BUDGET DAY 

 
The Minister of Finance, the Honourable Colm Imbert M.P., wishes to advise that the 
2021 National Budget will be presented in the House of Representatives on Monday 5th 
October, 2020. 

In this regard, the Ministry of Finance is in the process of asking business organisations, 
trade unions and other interest groups, for recommendations on the fiscal measures and 
initiatives they would like to see in the 2021 Budget, in the context of our current restricted 
financial circumstances. 

All recommendations will be given careful consideration. 

The Ministry of Finance will also host and broadcast a virtual “Spotlight on the Budget 
and Economy” on Monday 28th September, 2020 from the Hyatt Regency Hotel. 

 

-  END  - 

 
The Honourable Colm Imbert, M.P.  
Minister of Finance 


